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Upcoming Events: 

Annual Picnic August 26* 

Yard Sale Sept. 23** 

Halloween Parade Oct. 28^ 

*  Rain Date: Aug. 27 
** Rain Date: Sept. 24 
^  No Rain Date 

 

35th Annual Cedarwood Yard Sale: 
Saturday, Sept. 23, from 9am - 2pm (rain date: Sunday, Sept. 24) 

Be part of a long standing annual Cedarwood tradition and clean out your house!  All Cedarwood resi-
dents are invited to participate with your own sale. $5 per member household / $10 for non-member 
households.  We provide maps for those attending the sale with your sale highlighted and conduct all of 
the advertising. 

To register for your sale, please fill out the form below and return it, along with the registration fee, to 
Elisse Ghitelman, 7 University Park, Waltham 02453 by September 21nd.  If you wish to join the Cedar-
wood Association at this time, your 2017 dues may be included with the yard sale registration form. 

White Elephant Table – 89 Cedarwood Avenue (by the Mail Box) 

The White Elephant Table will be run by the Cedarwood Association volunteers.  Proceeds 
from the White Elephant Table solely benefit the Cedarwood Association Scholarship 
Fund.  Refreshments will be sold and yard sale maps will be available at the WE Table. 

Donations: Please consider donating clean, working items to the WE Table.  Donations are 
accepted between 8:30 and 9:30 am on the day of the sale.  If you are bringing large items (i.e. furniture) 
please check back at the end of the day to make sure the item was sold. 

Volunteers:  We need volunteers to help set up, price items, and staff the table beginning at 
8:30am.  If you can spare an hour or two, please email Deb Douglas at debdouglas9@gmail.com.  

Cedarwood Annual Picnic: 
Saturday, August 26, from 3 - 6pm (rain date: Sunday, August 27) 
Cedarwood Playground 

Come one, come all, We hope you can join us for our annual picnic!  We’ll provide 
the main dishes, drinks, grill, and games.  There will be a bouncy house, arts and crafts, a 
kid race and more!  Meet new neighbors, reconnect with friends, and have fun!  The Annual Picnic is 
for all ages.  Please consider bringing a side dish or dessert to share– you can sign up to volunteer online 
at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4da5ac2caa8-20171 or by emailing the event organizers be-
low. 

We’re also asking for people to bring fun backyard items they are willing to share during the event, such 
as a volleyball net/ball, basketballs, soccer balls/nets, Frisbees, lawn darts, horseshoes, corn hole, ladder 
ball, etc. 

Free with your Cedarwood Association membership.  Or pay your dues at the Picnic 
and join in the fun. If you have any questions, please contact the event organizers, 
Kathleen Gambale at kathleenpsu@hotmail.com or Carey Sclafani at  
carey.sclafani@gmail.com. 

The Cedarwood Association Scholarship is pleased to announce the winner of the 

2017 scholarship:  Colin Buckley!   

Cedarwood Scholarship Program Update 

Notes: 
Want to be on the Cedarwood associa-

tion email list? To join, visit our web-
site at: www.cedarwoodassociation.org  

Cedarwood Parents Groups:  
Our community maintains several 
active email lists and a Facebook 
page for parents to find play dates, 

share local parenting information, and 
socialize. To join, please contact: 
Parents email list: Leah Fine 
(fineleah@hotmail.com) or Sara  
Shahid (sara.shahid@gmail.com) 

Parents Facebook page: Lynelle 
Devine (lynelle.c@gmail.com) or 
Lauren Eggbeer 
(laureneggbeer@gmail.com) 

Dads email list: Kevin Delaney 
(kddelaney@gmail.com) 

Cedarwood Book Club: 
Our neighborhood book club 
meets every 6 weeks and we 
are always happy to welcome new 
members.  If you are interested in 
joining, please email  Lynelle 
Devine at lynelle.c@gmail.com 

 Follow us on Facebook!  

https://www.facebook.com/
Cedarwood.Waltham 

Newsletter Editor: Lynelle Devine 

Feedback?  Please email us at cwin-
fo@cedarwoodassociation.org  



Cedarwood Officers 
(see website for contact info) 

Neighborhood Services Directory 
Please visit our website for a complete listing of Cedarwood residents offering services 

Board of Directors: 
Kevin Delaney 
Lynelle Devine 
Deb Douglas 
Elisse Ghitelman  
Annie Huff 
Meg Letendre 
Brad Pielech 
Natasha Ross  

 
For a complete listing of commit-
tees and their members, visit: 
www.cedarwoodassociation.org 

2017 Association Membership 
Name: __________________________________________  Phone: ____________________      

Address: ________________________________________ 

You can sign up for our mailing list on our website at www.cedarwoodassociation.org. 

Please fill in the information below:  
Association Dues:        □ Household ($15)               □ Senior Household ($5) (at least one member over 65) 

Yard Sale Registration Fee:              □ Non-Member ($10)              □ Member ($5)  

Donation to the Scholarship Fund:      □ ________ (Please fill in amount) 

Membership is by calendar year. 
I am interested in helping with the following activities: 
□ Board of Directors  □ Neighbor Outreach Committee        □ Publicity Committee □ Fall Yard Sale  
□ Activities Committee  □ Gardening Committee             □ Newsletter Distributor □ Annual Picnic  

More information about volunteering is available on the Cedarwood web site – www.cedarwoodassociation.org 

Send check (payable to “Cedarwood Association”) to: Elisse Ghitelman, 7 University Park, Waltham, MA 02453 

Event Wrap Ups: Annual Meeting, Meet Your 
Neighbors, July 4th Bike Parade: 

Thank you to everyone who came out and enjoyed our fantastic events so far this year!  We had huge number 
people in attendance at each event, both new and long time neighbors.     

A big thank you goes out to all of our neighbors who volunteered their time to make these events so success-
ful.  And a very big thank you to Woodsides Garage to hosting our Annual Meeting, to Megan and Neil Le-
tendre for hosting Meet your Neighbors in their home, and to Valerie Pineda and Brad Pielech for organiz-
ing the July 4th Parade. 

Below are some photos from the events this summer.  For more photos and event details, please visit our web-
site at www.cedarwoodassociation.org.  

July 4th Parade 

Box Tops for 
Education:  

Please deposit any box tops in the 
mailbox at 40 Hamilton Rd., or 
contact Marisa McBrine at 
marisamcbrine@yahoo.com.  
Thank you!  


